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Exchange Students 

End of Year Newsletter – 2018-19 
We have enjoyed a fabulous end to our year studying at Huntington School.  

Our students have now all completed their exams and are beginning to return 

home to Germany.  

We hope all their efforts will be rewarded with an excellent set of results, 

enhancing their studies or career choices back home in Germany. 

 

Our students were not just successful inside the classroom… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also had some fun on our end-of-year trip.  

 

 

 

Pictured far left is Henri after successfully 

completing his recent driving test...quite an 

achievement! Johan (pictured left) has also 

passed his driving test and has bought his own 

car. This will be such an advantage to him next 

year, as he has decided to return to York in 

September to complete a second year of 

study. 

x 

Pictured below are some of the students from our cliff top walk between Scarborough and 

Robin Hood’s Bay. 
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Leavers Lunch and Certificates 

To finish our year Mr Hardwell (Director of Sixth Form) presents students with their 

certificates at the end-of-year Leavers Lunch.  A big well done and congratulations to 

everyone! 

Jim Tomlinson (Ambassador of Huntington 

School) 

“It’s wonderful to see the development of 

these fabulous students from the early 

stages of the application process through to 

their achievements today. I have known 

some of the students for several years as 

they originally came on the’ Embrace 

England’ stepping stone programmes. So for 

them the journey has been even longer!” 

 

We are now inviting applications from your school for 2020/21.  

Interested students should contact ambassdor@huntington-school.uk   

Time for a quick stop to 

catch our breath and 

one final uphill climb 

right, before we reach 

the pub halfway round, 

for some much needed 

refreshment! 

 
Some traditional 

English ‘grub’ and a 

drink, then we 

return via the old 

railway line. 
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